
Persons with hearing impairments may contact Alaska Relay at 711 (TDD) for assistance in contacting the project 
team. Upon request, we can make accommodations for special needs related to other disabilities.

This Public Meeting will follow an informal, “Open House” type format.  Participants may attend at 
any time during the hours listed below. This meeting is to inform the public of the Department’s 
plans for replacing approximately 1,000 feet of the deteriorated Water Street Viaduct from 
roughly the 1250 block to the 1630 block of Water Street. Items of interest include project scope, 
limits, and phasing, as well as temporary access and detour information during construction. 
Preliminary plans will be available for review at the meeting. 

Project Contacts

Chuck Tripp, P.E.
Project Manager

DOT&PF
907.465.4439

chuck.tripp@alaska.gov

Kevin Pendergast
Public Involvement Coordinator

R&M Consultants, Inc.
907.646.9682

kpendergast@rmconsult.com

Tuesday, June 12, 2012

4:00 pm to 7:00 pm

Ted Ferry Civic Center

888 Venetia Avenue

Ketchikan, 
Alaska
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